
Year 2 Newsletter 29 
   Friday 10th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we discovered that the mysterious eggs had hatched over the 
weekend and because of the pupils’ ideas to set up a camera, we were able to capture the 
footage. Penguins had taken over the classrooms! This excited us all so much that we 
decided to write a news report on this breaking news.  
 

  
 
In Maths, we have looked at capacity and learnt how to measure capacity (by using a jug 
and reading scales of 1s, 2s, 5s and 10s). We started by measuring different amounts of 
water. If you have a measuring jug at home, perhaps you could take a few minutes to look 
at the scale and practise measuring some amounts of different liquids.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
In Geography, we have been exploring the coastal town of Weymouth, along the Jurassic 
Coast. We explored the different physical and human features and talked about why 
people may want to visit the town.  

 
We then had a go at making a radio advert, to encourage people to visit. The children did 
a great job with this and were able to use their speaking and listening skills effectively.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 Team 


